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STATE: NC 

Funding Opportunity Announcement Nu mber Procurement Instrument Number NEPA Control Number CID Number 
DE-EEOOOO771 GFQ-OOOO771-015 0 

Based on my nvtew orehe information concuning the proposed action, as NEPA Compliance Officer (authorized under DOE 
Order 4S1.1A),1 have made the following determination: 

ex, EA, EIS APPENDIX AND NUMBER: 
Description: 

B5.1 Actions to conserve energy, demonstrate potential energy conservation, and promote energy-efficiency that do not 
increase the indoor concentrations of potentially hannful substances. These actions may involve financial and technical 
aSSistance to individuals (such as builders, owners, consuHants, designers), organizations (such as utilities), and state 
and local governments. Covered actions include, but are not limited to: programmed lowering of thermostat settings, 
placement of timers on hoi water heaters, installation of solar hot water systems, installation of efficient lighting. 
improvements in generator efficiency and appliance effIciency ratings. development of energy-efficient manufacturing or 
industrial practices, and small-scale conservation and renewable energy research and development and pilot projects. 
The actions could involve building renovations or new structures in commercial. residential, agricultural, or industrial 
sectors. These actions do not include rulemakings. standard-settings, or proposed DOE legislation. 

Rational fordetennination: 
The Town of LaGrange in North Carolina proposes to use $155,475 of EECBG funding to replace 345 high pressure 
sodium and mercury street lights with 345 energy efficient LED streetlights. By replacing these lights, the Town's 
savings per year for kWh is approximately 283,311 kWh or $36,774 per year with the street lights. In addition, there 
will be an annual savings of $15,296 in maintenance for a total annual savings of $52,070.00. 

Old light bulbs will be dealt with according to the recipient's waste stream plan and therefore this project is not 
expected to have any adverse environmental impact. 

Based on Ihe above infonnalion this project is categorically exculded from further NEPA review under CX number B 
5.1, Actions to Conserve Energy. 

NEPA PROVISION 
OOE has made a fi nal NEPA de(ennination for this award 

Insert the following language in (he award: 

Note to Specialist: 

Completed by Bill Knapp 
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